
I was having coffee with my friend, Darlene, a remote viewer.  During our conversation I
mentioned that my car had been in the shop for three days and they couldn’t find the problem. 
She said:  “Wait a minute, I’ll look at it.”  In a few minutes she reported that she saw that the
wires were melted behind the fuse  box.  She also mentioned that my left hub cap was missing
(and it was).  After we had coffee I went to the German mechanic who has a great reputation and
whom I have used for years and reported Darlene’s findings.  He was very skeptical and said that
it was highly unlikely.  I told him that my experience with her as a remote viewer was that she
was very accurate and I wanted him to check it out regardless of his doubt.  He called me at the
end of the day and reported that she was right in every detail and that my car was repaired. 
When I picked it up he was still shaking his head that someone could diagnose a car from a
distance.  I left them her card for future reference.  

 

And, of course, I felt obligated to replace my hub cap./  Ms. Patrick, Mountain View, CA


